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To love, serve and learn as Jesus shows us 

 Monday 9th June: Children return to school 

 W/C Monday 9th June: Year 1 Phonics Screening 

Check 

 Monday 9th June: Year 4 Multiplication Check  

 Wednesday 11th June: Year 6 visiting the Cathedral  

 Wednesday 11th June: 2:00. Year 1/2 Class Mass. 

Parents invited to attend.   

 Friday 13th June: 2:30. Year 5 Father’s Day Assembly. 

Parents invited to attend.  

 Thursday 19th June: 12:30 Year 6 Loved ones to lunch  

 Monday 23rd June: 5:30 Meeting in school for Reception 

2025 intake. (Information to be sent via email)  

 Tuesday 24th June: Year 6 Faith in Action Award 

ceremony 

 Friday 27th June: 9:00. St Peter and St Paul Celebration 

in school. Year 4 children to wear Communion clothes. 

Parents and Parish are invited to attend. 

 Thursday 3rd July: Transition afternoon. All children 

will move up to their new classrooms with their new 

teachers.  

 Monday 7th July: 9:00 Sports Day. Parents invited  

 Wednesday 9th July: 2:00 Year 3/4 Class Mass with 

Father Raymond. Parents are invited to attend.  

 Thursday 10th July: 12:30 Year 5 Loved ones to lunch  

 Friday 11th July: 4:00 till late. V-Fest (More info to 

follow, please start collecting raffle prizes!)  

 Tuesday 15th July: 2:15 Choir performance in school 

hall. Parents invited.  

 Wednesday 16th July: Year 6 production (More info to 

follow)  

 Friday 18th July: 11:00 Thanksgiving Mass at school, 

led by Year 6.  

 Wednesday 23rd July: 9:00 Leavers Assembly. All 

welcome 

 Wednesday 23rd July: SCHOOL CLOSES FOR 

SUMMER  

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 
Week ending: 23rd May 2025 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations to Year 3/4 for having the 
highest attendance! 

Year Group Attendance  

Nursery 95.83%  

Reception 97.33%  

Year 1/2 88.21%  

Year 3/4 93.67%  

Year 5 95.38%  

Year  6 97.37%  

MESSAGE OF THANKS  

We would like to express our heartfelt thanks to 
all the parents who took the time to complete the 
survey during our recent Catholic School 
Inspection. The lead inspector shared several 
thoughtful comments with our staff during the 
feedback session, and we were genuinely 
touched by the kind words. We are also deeply 
grateful to the parents and grandparents who 
spoke so positively about our school at the 
school gates. 

Our children were truly remarkable throughout 
the inspection, as they always are. Their 
behaviour was exemplary—whether in the 
classroom, during our whole-school Celebration 
of the Word, while moving around the school, or 
when speaking with the inspectors. One class 
sang "We Are Children of the Light," and they 
most certainly are—they let their lights shine 
every day. 

We would also like to express our immense pride 
in our dedicated staff team. It has been a 
demanding week, and our staff went above and 
beyond to showcase the wonderful work that 
happens here each day. 

The results of the inspection will be available in 

approximately four weeks. Once we receive the 

report, we will be delighted to share it with you. 
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OUT OF SCHOOL 

ACHIEVEMENTS 
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PUPIL OF THE WEEK 

 
 

Gospel Value Award winners 

 
These children have shown ‘Compassion’ in 

their words and actions. They were awarded 

certificates for being kind, treating others 

nicely and putting others before themselves. 

Nursery/Reception Charlie 

Year 1/2 Archie 

Year 3/4 Sam 

Year 5 Joel 

Year 6 All children 

Nursery/Reception Maya 

Year 1/2 Harry 

Year 3/4 James B 

Year 5 Mia 

Year 6 Kristen 

Weekly House Points 
 
 

 
Well done to St David’s team who have  

the most house points this half term! 

St George St Patrick St Andrew St David 

243 260 239 298 

CAUGHT YOU BEING KIND... 

This week our 

School Councillors 

have spotted… 

 

Wesley  

Thomas C 

Sophia and Rosie took part in St 

Roccos Colour Run and raised over 

£300! What a fantastic         

achievement! 

Finlay and Emma took 

part in the House   

Championships at Karate 

and were awarded            

certificates.               

Congratulations to you 

both!  


